Draft Statement by the Republic of Korea
The 39th Session of the UPR Working Group Review of Hungary
(Tuesday, 2 November 2021)

Thank you, Madam President.  

The Republic of Korea commends Hungary’s efforts to enhance its normative and institutional framework for human rights, especially by amending the Fundamental Law and strengthening the functioning of its Constitutional Court. Also, we appreciate its efforts to strengthen social protection for the vulnerable population by establishing anti-segregation working groups in school districts and adopting the National Anti-Trafficking Strategy. 
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In a constructive spirit, we would like to make the following recommendations: 
1. Make further efforts to strengthen the legal framework for the protection of women against domestic and sexual violence; and
2. Continue to take necessary measures to fully respect the principle of non-refoulement, to ensure the human rights of refugees and asylum-seekers.
We wish Hungary a successful review. I thank you.
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